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17th January 2020 

A message from the Headteacher:              

Welcome back to the Spring Term! We will soon 

have invited all parents/carers to Come Dine 

with Me and will be giving you a second    

opportunity to have dinner with your children. 

The feedback has been  extremely positive and 

we continue to be pleased with the quality of 

the school meals.  The new after school clubs 

have all started, if your child would still like to 

take part there are some spaces in some of the 

clubs, please ask at the office.                

Dates for your diary:                                    

20.01.20: Y4 Music assembly to parents 2.00pm 

21.01.20: 6CH Come Dine with Me 11.45am         

27.01.20: Year 4 Family Morning 9.30am            

28.01.20: 6MC Come Dine with Me 11.45am         

04.02.20: R1 Come Dine with Me 11.45am         

05.02.20: Year 1 Family Morning 9.30am       

Work of the week: 

School attendance: 

 Target: Last week: This week: 

97% 96% 97.1% 

Class: Last week: This week: 

N Niamh G    Rubani T 

Rose E 

Isla-Rose    Brodie G 

Carter P 

R1 Aamina S    Isla-Rose S Nicolas C   Aaliyah F 

R2 Caiden M   Mahsaa J Rafe TJ    Jahrome B 

1LB Bella S     Ava S Juwayriya S Lovell WP 

1AP Aizah I   Lexie-Leigh BJ Reuben A   Rumaysa S 

2VB Leo W    Ry’eim M Ochae WP  Millie E 

2PM Ubaydah V  Isabelle F Halle W    Thomas S 

3LM Nevaeh W   Noahmark P Harry G   Lexi H 

3WH Ava D   Corey M Palak S   Tyler LB 

4SM Kaine W   Melissa B Chloe G   Philip B 

4ET Kaiden F  Mckenzie G Jayden J   Abu R 

5JG Amira B   Crystal B Miracle CT  Mohamad S 

5PJ Manmeet S  Reece B Elaha A   Ashley B 

6CH  Alana-Mai  Haseeb F 

6MC  Liam G   Ishpreet K 

Hot Chocolate Friday: 

 

Year: Last week: This week: 

R Shamari C Diljot G 

Y1 Harrison W Harmony S 

Y2 Rosie H Esmae P 

Y3 Aviah L-S Bethany F 

Y4 Amani U Remi M 

Y5 Angel-Mai F Preetika S 

Y6  Liam B 

 

Last week Year 6 children spent a week at 

Standon Bowers outdoor centre. They had 

a fantastic week 

and we had so 

many positive  

comments about 

their attitude and 

behaviour.  


